
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings- 88.93% 

Sycamores – 88.93% 

Poplars – 97.33% 

Maples – 96.13% 

Elms – 96.67% 

Hawthorns –93.67% 

Chestnuts – 97.06% 

Well done to Poplar again this 

week!  

 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – This week we have finished exploring the Three 

Little Pigs through lots of roleplay and fun (we have some 

excellent actors!). We also found and rescued a hedgehog which 

we named Autumn. She is doing well in hedgehog hospital.  

Saplings – This week we have been experimenting with 

changing states of matter! We loved exploring what happened 

to the Gingerbread Man in different puddles! 

Sycamores – This week we have been exploring the different 

kinds of shapes in numeracy and learning how to use adjectives 

in literacy. 

Poplars – Once again another outstanding week. Well done 

everyone for super effort! 

Maples – We’ve had a great week in maple class. In Maths we 

have been using the column method to add and subtract.  

Elms – An outstanding week for Elm class! Excellent descriptive 

writing and a wonderful class assembly to welcome parents back 

into school.  

Hawthorns – We concluded our science topic with a carousel 

activity where the children took charge of their own learning. 

Well done! 

Chestnuts – Another great week working on biographies and 

their Charles Fazzino cityscapes. I am so proud of the mall.  

 

We had our first class assembly of the year today. Mrs Traba’s 

Elm class shared all of their learning about waterfalls. It was 

fantastic to be able to welcome their parents/carers into school 

to be able to watch it too. It did mean that we had to reduce 

the amount of classes that could watch, but it was really 

positive to share what the children have been up to in person. 

We have our first football matches next week. The boys and girls 

both play on Tuesday and Thursday respectively. Keep an eye out 

for results. Have a lovely weekend.  Mr Moran 

Well done to Elm class for their fantastic assembly about Waterfalls! A very worthy class of the week 

winner! 

Our fantastic award winners this week 

– given for lots of wonderful things, 

please ask why if your child was a 

winner. 


